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Dear Women of Faith and Women of Peace, 

  

Thank you for joining our powerful and heartfelt prayer call for healing and peace between 

Ukraine and Russia last Saturday, March 12, 2022! We thank everyone who participated and 

poured in their hearts, the hearts of mothers who raised their voices to our Creator for 

intervention in the war in Europe and for peace. 

  

We felt moved by all prayers, and felt to share one with you in writing, by Minister Fannie 

Smith, who is not mentioned on the program, but prayed in place of Nadya Kamiyama, and 

stirred up our hearts. Also please, hear the beautiful song: "Mother's Healing Hands" during the 

program. 

 

 

 

Below is the recording of the prayer call in case you missed it or would like to listen to it 

again. 
  

Listen to the recording here  
  

Program  

- Welcome -  President Angelika Selle (moderator) 

- Opening Prayer - Mrs. Glenda Lambert  

- Testimony from a mother in Ukraine - read by Mrs. Pauline Eby 



 

 

- Commentary or prayer - Ms. Nadya Kamiyama (Russian descent) 

- Unison Prayer 

- "Mother's Healing Hands"  Korean children song 

- Closing Prayer - Mrs. Sahara Cardenas 

- Final Remarks - President  Angelika Selle  
  

There was no doubt that everyone's prayers, sincere hearts, testimonies, unison prayer and 

meditation reached Heaven. 
  

As we continue to pray daily, we will regather this coming Saturday, March 19, 2022 at 1:00 

PM EST. 
  

Peace and Blessings! 
  

Angelika Selle  

President WFWP USA 
  

Sahara Cardenas 

Midwest Regional Coordinator 
  

Glenda Lambert 

Southwest Regional Coordinator 
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